
Attention Stamford Nation! We have exciting news to share! 
 
On Saturday, June 20th, Small Scale Farms is giving away a free bag of produce to current 
Stamford students and their families! You will have the option of picking up the food at the 
hub located at 13145 Lundy's Lane (just past the new roundabout, near Thorold Townline Road) 
between noon and 2 pm. Or, you can have the food delivered right to your door! Typically, 
deliveries occur between 2 pm and 4 pm. 
 
To take advantage of this amazing opportunity, simply click on the link below and fill out the 
information by Tuesday, June 16th. If you have any questions, please email Mrs. McBurney at 
robin.mcburney@dsbn.org. 
 
We are so excited to be partnering with local farmers, to create a sustainable food system for 
everyone! 
 
 
 
 


